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DKG’s Delta State Spring Conference, “To a Greater Girl”, started off with the Executive 
Meeting at the home of Gamma’s Katrina Godbout. A wine and cheese social after the meeting 
allowed Beta and Gamma members the opportunity to get to know Dr. Hannah Fowler,  
International Member-at-Large from Georgia and Phyllis Breuer from Kentucky.  
 
The following day, NBCC Moncton was the host site for the sessions. Since Moncton was 
hosting the FIFA Women’s World  Cup Canada™, attendees had to kick their way into the 
conference. Dr. Fowler spoke about the role of members in the DKG International Society and 
how DKG can move forward as an organization. A local author, Maika Branch from Moncton, 
read from her book Calagarmii Cliffs: The Hidden World .
 
The Annual General Meeting was conducted by President  Joan Somerville prior to Nancy Jonah 
being installed as the in-coming President. Members voted for the ARC for 2016-2018.
 
Special thanks to Gamma President Kerri Gaskin and her committee for an interesting and 
enlightening day as friendships were renewed, issues were discussed and presentations were 
enjoyed.                                                              
 




